
 
 

August 26, 2020 

Town of Farmington 

Planning Board Clerk – Ron Brand 

1000 County Road 8 

Farmington, New York 14425-9565 

 

Re: Town of Farmington’s Planning Board Resolution Preliminary Four (4) Lot Subdivision Application Roger and 

Carol Smith, 466 Yellow Mills Road dated March 4, 2020 (the “Preliminary Subdivision Resolution”) 

 

Dear Mr. Brand:  

 

Condition 11 of the Preliminary Subdivision Resolution indicated “Preliminary Subdivision Plat Approval is 

granted for a period of 180 days from today (March 4, 2020) and shall expire unless revised preliminary plat plans 

have been signed by Town Officials”.  Delaware River Solar, LLC, as well as its affiliates NY Farmington I, LLC, NY 

Farmington II, LLC and NY Farmington III, LLC, would like to request a ninety (90) day extension to satisfy the 

conditions of the Preliminary Subdivision Resolution (extension to November 30, 2020).  

 

If there is anything further required in order for the Town of Farmington Planning Board to consider this request 

to be processed, please contact Dan Compitello at Daniel.compitello@delawareriversolar.com or Peter Dolgos 

at peter.dolgos@delawareriversolar.com.   

 

Sincerely, 

 
Peter Dolgos 

Senior Vice President- Delaware River Solar, LLC 

 

Cc: Dan Compitello, Delaware River Solar, LLC 
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